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18th September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers           
 
As a school we are proud of the extra-curricular opportunities we offered last year; our clubs are 
always popular and the children enjoy them. Throughout this academic year, we are continuing with 
our aim that all children will attend a club each term but we would also like to update the views of our 
pupils on what we offer. To this end, please would you talk to your child about their suggestions for 
clubs beyond the many we already provide.  
 
The children are at the heart of all that we do so I hope to hear from as many of you as possible.  
Thank you for your support.  Please send in your ideas by Friday 4th October 2019.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs L Jones 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ideas for extra-curricular clubs  
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________      Child’s Class:__________________________ 

 

Ideas for clubs: 

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Signed: ______________________________________ Parent/Carer  

                                                 


